
The SIAM Student Chapter at UCSB is organizing a  

Research Mini-Symposium 
 
 

 
The UCSB student chapter of the Society for Industrial and Applied Mathematics (SIAM) will 
be hosting a mini-symposium to showcase undergraduate research. This event will provide an 
opportunity to undergraduates who would like to share their research through a 25-minute 
talk, receive feedback from graduate students, and ask questions regarding grad school, or 
simply attend to hear some good talks.  
 
Who: All are welcome to attend. Desired speakers are undergraduate students 
who have conducted research with mathematical content. All majors welcome. If 
you are unsure if your project qualifies, just ask! 
 
When: 5-8pm on Friday, May 30th. 
 
Where: UCSB South Hall, room to be announced.  
 
Light refreshments will be served. 
 
If you plan to attend, please RSVP! Those interested in presenting should submit a proposed 
title and abstract to the following address siam@math.ucsb.edu by May 27, 2014. Also, 
indicate need for a projector. For more on the UCSB SIAM student Chapter, see 
www.math.ucsb.edu/~siam. 
 
Invited Talk: Professor Eleni Panagiotou will speak regarding her cutting-edge 
research in applied topology. 
 

 
 
 

Brought to you by: 


